

February 21, 2023

Dr. Natalie Mountjoy, Pedagogical Assistant Professor Department of Biology Kelly Thompson Hall 3017 CAMPUS MAIL

Dear Dr. Mountjoy:

I have reviewed Provost Bud Fischer's recommendation in favor of your application for promotion to pedagogical associate professor and tenure in the Department of Biology. I'm delighted to inform you that I concur with the Provost's recommendation and will forward your application for final approval by the WKU Board of Regents at the May 4 meeting. You will receive formal notification of a final decision by May 15, 2023.

Congratulations on your significant achievements and thank you for your outstanding contributions to Western Kentucky University.

Best

Timothy C. Caboni

President

cc: Bud Fischer, Provost and Vice President for Academic Affairs

Dave Brown, Dean, Ogden College of Science & Engineering

Michael Smith, Chair, Department of Biology